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Digital Storytelling for Learning: A Case Study
Mary Jacob and Robin Chapman
This is a case study about the use of digital storytelling for the purposes of learning and teaching, using resources provided by the CADARN Learning Portal and training provided by JISC. Digital storytelling is a genre of digital video that is short and easy to make, thus lowering the barriers to media creation for people new to creation of digital media. The example project we will discuss in depth is particularly innovative in that it bridges the divide between the arts and science. 
This is the story of a full life-cycle through these phases:
•	Learning (CPD) – While Mary had some personal exposure to digital storytelling previously, the story really begins when she attended a digital storytelling ‘train the trainer’ session provided by JISC in summer 2015.
•	Teaching others (creation of a training session) – Over the summer, Mary developed a training session for Aberystwyth teaching (and other) staff and offered it in the Autumn. Our session uses the media lab and the WeVideo licence provided through the CADARN Learning Portal. 
•	Impact (spin-off projects) –Stephen Chapman, a lecturer in IBERS, attended the training session and generated ideas for creating digital video poems to engage students in his module about Biorefining. Stephen’s teaching project emerged from the training session and is now being implemented, with three videos completed to date.  The aim is to make technical and potentially difficult scientific material more engaging for learners and a more general audience.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The videos will be used in teaching starting in May with a preliminary collection of feedback from students in June. This first phase is intended as a proof of concept, with the intention of leading to a larger-scale production of short video poems and stories for use in other modules. The clips will be played at the conference to demonstrate what can be achieved with relatively little effort and potentially a large impact on the student experience. Lessons learned through this process will be shared.
